
RECEIVED 
I 

I a Nov M 
Treework Contractors and Consultants 
R. G. Usher — Director of Arboriculture 

16 th November 2009 
5 Pond Close, Walkern Ref: 008283 Road 

Stevenage, Herts. SG1 3QP 

Mr K Fisher - Planning Department 
t 01438 727-252 
f 01438 351-335 

London Borough of Camden 
Planning Services 
Town Hall 
Argyle Street 
London WC1H 8ND 

Dear Mr Fisher 

NOTICE OF INTENT 

Re: Tree work at 15 Well Road, Hampstead, NW3 1LH 

We have been contracted to carry out tree work at the above site. 

Email amy.p@imsushers.co.uk 

Please confirm by return fax whether or not this is in a conservation area or if there are any 
TPO"s on the trees in question. 

If so then the specification for works is as per attached schedule. 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me at the office. 

Otherwise I will expect to hear from you within the due statutory six-week period. 

Your urgent response would be greatly appreciated. 

Yours sincerely 

Amy Pennington 
IMS (Ushers) Ltd 

Enc: 

Registered office 1 Brook Court Blakeney Road, Beckenham, Kent BR3 I HG 
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